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My research activity in biofluid laboratory was to do particle image velocimetry (PIV) 

experiment in eccentric and concentric artery models. According to previously published 

literatures, 81% of human coronary arteries have eccentric lesions, by considering this issue; 

an experimental set up was prepared to observe the effect of eccentricity on fluid behaviour 

in two silicone models which resembled the human coronary arteries.  

 

Glycerol and NaI aqueous were used as working fluid. The flow field was seeded by 

Techpolymer particles to get the fluid velocity by tracking these particles. Steady and 

unsteady PIV experiments were done using a roller pump. For steady experiment, six 

different flow rates were used to see the effect of Reynolds number on flow parameters, 

especially, recirculation length.  For unsteady experiment, a sinusoidal flow rates was 

produced to observe the difference of cyclic behaviour of the flow in both eccentric and 

concentric models. 

 

Experimental results showed that eccentricity increases recirculation flow happens in post 

stenotic regions. In addition, eccentric model had greater velocity and shear stress than those 

of concentric models. These results are in good agreement with previously published 

literatures.  
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During my work in the lab, he was with me and spent all his time to help me to do the 

experiment properly. Without hid help, I could not do the experiment, thanks very much to 

him. 

 



Professor Makoto OHTA, my supervisor in Tohoku University, he was the most kind person 

I have ever seen. From supervision point of view, he was a very patient supervisor and was 

always available to help me regarding the experimental staff. All facilities that I needed for 

the experiment were provided by him. I would like to extend my sincere thanks to him; 

however, it is very difficult to describe his kindness in words.  
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